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711 Parker Blvd. #7-
Buffalo, New York 14223
July 4, 1979

Daniel J. Donoghue
Director, Office of Administration
Nuclear RegulatoryvComission

Dear Mr. Donoghue,

The enclosed is a copy of the letter which I sent to
Fr Hendrie to urge him to act with greater interest
in the public good. As you are in a salient position
to greater facilitate his steps toward this goal,
request you to aid the implementation of safety f ea--
tures currently lacking in your public image.

For the future of our race, unencumbered by radiation
poisoning, I ask you and thank you in your co-operation.

Sincerely

d V
bGary Ciurczak
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